
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

(District Ad Valorem School Tax Under Amendment No. 382) 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing is called to be held before the Autauga County 

Commission in the Commission Chambers at the Autauga County Commission, 135 North Court Street, 

Prattville, Alabama, on Tuesday, November 16, 2021, at 5:00 o’clock, p.m.   

The purpose of the hearing is to allow members of the public to express views, orally or in 

writing, as to the request by the Autauga County Board of Education that the Autauga County 

Commission assist the Board by proposing an increase to the rate at which a district ad valorem school 

tax may be levied in the Autauga School Tax District.  The boundaries of the Autauga School Tax District 

are coterminous with the boundaries of the county and include all property lying therein.   

The proposed action by the Commission, which is subject to the approval of the Legislature of 

Alabama and a majority of the qualified electors of the said County voting at an election called for such 

purpose, will permit an increase in the rate at which the said ad valorem tax authorized by Amendment 

No. 382 to the Constitution and the laws of the State of Alabama may be levied in the said County to a 

maximum rate which is equal to $1.50 on each one hundred dollars (15.0 mills on each dollar) of assessed 

value; the net proceeds of the tax, as increased, to be used for public school purposes.   

Members of the public are invited and encouraged to attend the public hearing. 
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